
 

 

HADDON AVENUE IMPROVEMENTS 
Newton Avenue to Euclid Avenue 

CONSTRUCTION 
 

Traffic Control Notice 
 

Construction is starting on or about Monday, September 15. Please be advised of the following: 

Where Haddon Avenue (CR 561) from Newton Avenue to Euclid Avenue 

Work Description 

Crews will be cleaning and inspecting underground pipes along Haddon Avenue. This 

includes using video cameras and measuring the pipes to prepare them for future 

lining. 

Starting on September 15, 2025 (weather permitting) 

Working hours 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM (Monday through Friday) 

Anticipated Impacts 

 

• Work will be completed using lane and shoulder closures with police 

assistance. 

 

• Police officers will be on-site daily to assist with traffic control. 

 

• Little to no impact to normal two-way vehicular traffic is expected; motorists 

may encounter localized lane shifts and temporary closures 

 

If you have an issue or 

question, please 

contact 

 

Greg Marchese, Remington & Vernick - 609-682-4979  

Kyle Ebersole, Camden County Assistant Engineer - 856-566-2968  

Quinn Collins, South State – 856-777-2169 

 

HaddonAveImprovements@rve.com  

 

We appreciate your patience as we make these important improvements to Haddon 

Avenue. Please travel safely through the work zone and follow posted signs.  

 

For updates and details, please visit the project website or scan the QR code: 

(Haddon Avenue (CR-561) Improvements - Euclid Avenue to Newton Avenue (CR-604) 

| Camden County, NJ) 

- The Haddon Avenue Improvement Project Team 
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